
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: vehicle ban, 2035
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 4:25:07 PM

From: bjnkm@aol.com <bjnkm@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 2:31 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: vehicle ban, 2035
Dear sirs,

I have been a registered Democrat in Delaware for all of my 69 years. I have been driving Electric
vehicles for over 14 years and plan on only purchasing EV's in the future. However, this is my personal
preference and choice. To eliminate gas and diesel sales in Delaware is taking a person's freedom of
choice away. It's simply wrong and I do not support it.
I believe people will realize, on their own, that Electric vehicles are not only cleaner and perform better,
but also at a much more reasonable cost. I advocate EV's to all of my friends and try my best to correct all
of the false statements out there about the new EV's available today. But I would never tell them they
HAD to buy them.
Please don't take their choice away.

Respectfully,
Kevin M. McMullin
Bear, DE
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